
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 7/9/2021 8:25:13 AM 
Subject: Upcoming news release: Rugby Sevens in Vancouver (July 9, 2021) 

Dear Mayor and Counci l, 

I am writing to inform you that the City will be issuing a news release later today regarding the return of the HSBC 
Canada Sevens to Vancouver in September, as well as sports events happening this fall. Th is will follow an 
embargoed release we expect Rugby Canada to issue on Friday morning. 

Should they be helpfu l to you, some key messages we will be sharing in the news release include: 

D Vancouver will host the HSBC Canada Sevens on September 18-19 at BC Place, marking the first HSBC 
Canada Sevens hosted in Vancouver since March 2020. 

D The City is supporting the safe and gradual return of world-class sport events as we move through BCll 
Restart plan, and is working w ith provincial health, event organizers, and partners to ensure safe, 
memorable experiences for attendees and participants. 

D Vancouver w ill also be hosting: 

Best, 
Paul 

o Concord Pacific Dragon Boat Festival - September 18-26, Fa lse Creek 
o Pinnacle, TSG Esports - October 8-10, Vancouver Convention Centre 
o Granville Island Turkey Trot - October 11, False Creek 
o Skate Canada International - October 29-31, UBC Thunderbird Arena 

Paul Mochrie (he/him) 
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges t hat it is situated on t he unceded t radit ional territories of t he xwma8kwayam (Musqueam), 
S~~wu7mesh (Squamish), and salilwata+ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations. 




